
 

May 20, 2020  

Ms. Christine E. Long, Registrar and Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board May 14, 2020 Letter 

Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 
Emergency  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133  

 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) May 14, 2020 letter regarding the 
commencement of a consultation on the deferral account related to the impacts arising from the 
COVID-19 emergency, ENWIN Utilities Ltd. (“ENWIN”) writes to inform the OEB of its intent to 
participate in the above noted consultation. 
 
All correspondence related to this consultation should be addressed to: 
 

Mr. Paul Gleason 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Secretary 
P.O. Box 1625, Station "A" 
4545 Rhodes Drive 
Windsor, ON N8W 5T1 

 
(519) 255-2888 ext. 325 
regulatory@enwin.com 

  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 
 

 

 
Paul J. Gleason, BA, LLM 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Secretary 

 
 


